
 

PE Days 

Nursery PE days are on Tuesday and Fridays. Please could you 

ensure children come to Nursery in clothes suitable for PE. We 

promote the children’s independence skills by encouraging 

them to take their own shoes and socks off for PE sessions. 

50p Donations 

We use a lot of consumables for activities such as playdough, 

cooking and arts and crafts. We would be grateful if you could 

give us a 50p donation to support us to continue with these  

activities, thank you. 

April 2017 

Important Dates: 

Mon 1st May — Bank holiday 

Thurs 4th May — Polling day  

 (Nursery children will be 

using the keep and hall.   

Parents are to drop off and 
collect children from The 

Keep entrance.) 

Howes Nursery Newsletter 

‘Let’s Explore!’ 

This half term, Nursery will be looking at the different ways 

we can explore. We will be looking at different parts of the 

world and the transport we would need to get there. As part 

of the children’s homework we would like them to bring in any 

pictures of places they have visited either by train, plane or 

boat etc. 

The children will be listening to core stories such as ‘We’re 

going on a bear hunt’ and ‘The Gruffalo’ and we will even be 

writing letters to the story characters and going on our own 

bear hunt! 

We will be looking at maps and planning some adventures of 

our own. 
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